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September 4, 2020 

 

Yuhei Yamaguchi 

President 

UNIZO Hotel Company, Limited 

2-10-9, Hatchobori, Chuo-ku, Tokyo 

 

Notice: End of Operation of HOTEL UNIZO Tokyo Ginza-nanachome 

 

Thank you for staying at the hotels of the UNIZO Group. 

 

We hereby inform you that UNIZO Hotel Company, Limited will no longer be operating HOTEL 

UNIZO Tokyo Ginza-nanachome as of check-out on October 31, 2020. 

 

We thank you for your support of HOTEL UNIZO Tokyo Ginza-nanachome throughout the years, and 

look forward to serving you at the other hotels of the UNIZO Group in the future. 

 

■For inquiries regarding reservations 

Hotel Operation Department, UNIZO Hotel Company, Limited / TEL +81-3-3523-7652 

(9:00-17:00 local time, closed Sat, Sun, Holidays) 


